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If the Dean or Director believes the research should not be delayed, meets the three conditions 

imposed by the Governor, and determines the safety plan is adequate to protect the health of all 

concerned, then they may allow the research to proceed.  If allowances are made, the supervising 

Provost or Vice Chancellor should be notified prior to commencement of the research. This 

allowance may be extended to faculty, staff, and students as deemed appropriate. 

The Center for Disease Control provides guidance on sneezing and cough control here: 

https://www.cdc.gov/healthywater/hygiene/etiquette/coughing_sneezing.html 

It is important to reme
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